Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of State Lands

The Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Invasive Plant Management announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: February 22, 2007, 10:00 a.m. – completion of business

PLACE: University of Tampa, 200 Poe Parkway, Ferman Conference Center, Vaughn Center, Tampa, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A public meeting to discuss the implementation of the Statewide Invasive Species Management Plan for Florida, a comprehensive plan that coordinates the responsibilities of the state agencies to manage and prevent biological invasions.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Don C. Schmitz, Department of Environmental Protection, Division of State Lands, Bureau of Invasive Plant Management, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, M.S. 705, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-2809.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting Don C. Schmitz, (850)245-2809. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
